
 

 

PIZZA CARDS 

*Subject to change* 

 

Parent Advisory Council and Griffiths-Scott School will be offering bi-weekly Pizza Hot Lunches 
to fundraise for an accessible playground! Pizza Days will fall on Kindergarten Fridays! Students 
will put in their orders with their homeroom teacher on the Monday before Pizza Hot Lunch 
Day. Students who missed putting in their order with their homeroom teacher on Monday can 
come to the office to put in their office any time before the Thursday at 12:00pm.   

Since Pizza Hot Lunch will be on a bi-weekly bias, we will be selling Pizza Cards. Pizza Cards can 
be purchased any time online through your PowerSchool Parent Portal account. Once a Pizza 
Card has been purchased online, the office will make a physical Pizza Card (punch card) for your 
student. Your student will never physically have their Pizza Card, they will be secured in the 
office or by homeroom teacher/PAC volunteer. Your student MUST communicate with 
homeroom their teacher about wanting to use their Pizza Card (punch card) to order pizza. 
Orders will be recorded in a spreadsheet for data tracking to ensure that Pizza Cards (punch 
cards) are being accurately punched and recorded. This data will be stored with the office staff. 
The office will keep void Pizza Cards for data tracking.  

If your student is absent on Hot Lunch day, you can pick it up or arrange for someone else to 
pick up their lunch. Please contact the office before noon on the day of the hot lunch day to 
arrange this. Otherwise, the lunch will be donated to another student or discarded. NO 
REFUNDS WILL BE GIVEN- NO EXCEPTIONS.  

 

$10.00 Pizza Card= 4 slices of pizza!  

$20.00 Pizza Card= 8 slices of pizza! 

1 punch= 1 slice of pizza!  

 

Forms of online payment:  

 Visa 
 Visa Debit 
 MasterCard 
 MasterCard Debit  
 AMEX 

 



Pizza Cards are available for purchase anytime, however, the cutoff is the previous Friday 
11:59pm. This ensures that we have enough time in the office to get the Pizza Cards ready for 
orders on the Monday. There will be NO exceptions!  

Example: Pizza Hot Lunch on Friday, March 21, 2025 

You can purchase a Pizza Card anytime online BEFORE Friday, March 14, 2025 at 11:59pm. This 
ensures that the office will have enough time to get the Pizza Cards ready for orders on 
Monday, March 17, 2025.  

If you purchase a Pizza Card AFTER Friday, March 14, 2025 at 11:59pm, your students Pizza Card 
will be ready to be used on the following order Monday, March 31, 2025 for Pizza Day on 
Friday, April 4, 2025.  

Please see March and April Pizza Calendars.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as it helps us ensure that everything runs 
smoothly for everyone to enjoy their pizza! As this is a new Hot Lunch option being offered, we 
are constantly looking at new ways to make it even better.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the Griffiths-Scott School 
Office at 780-387-4101.  

 

 


